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Comments: To whom it may concern, 

 

I am totally against granting permission for this project.  It will have a devastating negative effect on the Swan

valley's environment.  Wildlife will suffer, the infrastructure is not sufficient to handle the people it will draw.  All

the locals will suffer tremendously.  Take a hard look at the Big Sky resort and it's impact on the surrounding

area.  Most notably the Gallatin River.  Holland Lake is sandwiched between the Bob Marshall &amp; Mission

Mountain Wilderness areas.  This is greed at it's highest level. Please reject this project.

 

Thank you - Scott Bloom


